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Saggar, Dhruv 66924 

To: 

Cc: Guy Jalland < 
Subject: Undertaking between CPH and ILGA 

Dear Mr May, 

I have unsuccessfully attempted to telephone both Mr Kennedy and yourself today. Could you please pass 
the below email and attachment on to Mr Kennedy - he wrote to me but his letter did not have his email 
address. However his letter did refer to your email address hence I am contacting you to assist. 

Kind regards 
Guy Jalland 

***** 

Dear Mr Kennedy, 

I refer to your letter addressed to me dated 8 July 2021. I had not seen your letter until it was provided to me 
today by CPH's lawyers, Ashurst. 

Please find attached copies of three emails between myself and ILGA which form the agreement between 
CPH and ILGA. These were provided to the Solicitor's Assisting the Victorian Commission on 18 May 
2021. 

If there is any further information I can provide please do not hesitate to email me or call me on-

Kind regards 
Guy Jalland 


